The Iroquois Pipeline Operating Company
invites all interested residents of Milford

to an

Informational

Open House

regarding its proposed ExC Project
and potential addition of gas cooling
at its Milford, Connecticut facility.

Visit with our representatives on

Monday, December 2, 2019
6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Veterans Memorial Auditorium Dressing Room
(located in the Parsons Government Center)

53 West Main Street
Milford, CT

For additional information on the ExC Project, please visit our website at www.iroquois.com
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